
From: Phillips, Robert
To: Steven Gallo; Hacker, Marsha
Cc: Bachmann, Christy; Coleman, Lisa
Subject: Re: trees on jenifer st
Date: Monday, February 01, 2016 5:59:03 PM

Steve, Thank you for your comments and we will forward your comments to the
BPW. 

Marsha, please forward to the BPW.  

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2016, at 9:53 AM, Steven Gallo <titus@chorus.net> wrote:

Hi Rob;
I writing in support of keeping as many trees as
possible on the affected areas of Jenifer St.
Every consideration should be taken not to give
in to the status quo of removing trees
to accommodate the utility company. We should
strive to keep the canopy at all costs.
Thanks For Your Consideration;
Steve Gallo
916 Jenifer St
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